Stocker Farms Photography Policies 2018 @ The Big Red Barn

8705 Marsh Road, Snohomish

We love that you choose to be our guest and capture the beauty of the farm for your backdrops. We look forward to hosting you on the farm and seeing the beautiful photos that you share. We have guidelines listed below for different times of the year on the farm.

Sunflower Festival - September 21 & 22 and 28 & 29 2019

This is a very special time for photos on the farm. Recently there have been stories in the news about photography in Sunflower fields going amuck and astray. Let's work together and not make the news that way. We welcome you to take photos and make memories amongst the Sunflowers and to please follow the guidelines listed below.

Please note that we will be open starting September 21. These guidelines apply prior to the Sunflower Festival as well.

Friends & Family Photos – Amateur Photographers (non-paid)

- All persons including photographers must pay admission to the farm. You are required to wear wristbands on the farm. We will work with you on how to wear wristbands, so they do not interfere with your photos.
- Photography is allowed during our regular business hours only.
- For everyone's safety do not stop along the entry drive to take photos. Please enter the farm and begin your sunflower adventure once inside the farm.
- Do not attempt to take photos along the entry driveway, not only is it not safe, but the flowers in that location do not tolerate any foot traffic and we want to keep that area looking good.
- We allow phones and cameras only. Drones, props, ladders, step stools and lighting are not allowed.
- Please be considerate of all guests enjoying the farm do not be in their way and do not ask them to move.
- All persons must stay within the public areas of the farm. No photos inside the barn. Do not go past any fences or pennants. Specifically, do not go off the trails in the corn maze, do not go in the Christmas tree area, do not enter the field trip pumpkin patch or the field trip sunflower trail and do not go to our haunted areas that are not open during the day.

- Please do not stand in any flower beds or disturb displays. Please do not sit on fences or climb trees.
- Pets are not allowed on the farm or for photos.
- All photos shall be family friendly in nature.
- Stocker Farms assumes no responsibility for loss, theft, or damage to any equipment or belongings.
- We encourage you to share photos on the various social media platforms. Please tag Stocker Farms when doing so.
- If you have any photographs you would like to share with us for marketing purposes, please send them to <u>info@StockerFarms.com</u> with a written statement giving us permission to use your photos, the name of the people in the photo, their ages and the name of the photographer.
- Our policies are subject to change without notice.

We hope you have a great time taking photos and making memories amongst the Sunflowers. Thank you for choosing us as your photography location and for following our photography policies.

Professional Photographers

- Must follow all the above guidelines and those below as well.
- Make sure your clients have your cell phone, so they can contact you on the farm. Our staff is not responsible for these arrangements.
- Professional photographers are only allowed mini sessions.
- If you are taking photography/videography for advertising or mass media purposes, please contact us in advance info@StockerFarms.com
- We ask that you please do share your photos on the various social media platforms.
- Photo Credit/Social Media
 - All photos shall be identified as being photographed at Stocker Farms. Any online photo galleries or images shall have a link to our website (www.StockerFarms.com)
- If photos are posted online or social media sites. Stocker Farms requests attribution and requests that photos are tagged @StockerFarms and #StockerFarms on social media.
- We request professional photographers share at least one photo from each session with us for possible marketing purposes. Please send them to info@StockerFarms.com with a written statement giving us permission to use your photos, the names of the people in the photos, their ages and the name of the photographer.
- Our policies are subject to change without notice.

We hope you have a great time taking photos and making memories amongst the Sunflowers. Thank you for choosing us as your photography location and for following our photography policies.

September 30 – October 31, 2019

Friends & Family Photos - Amateur Photographers (non-paid)

You are welcome during this time. Please follow the guidelines listed for the Sunflower Festival above.

Professional Photographers

Professional photography is <u>only</u> allowed mid-week during regular business hours. The farm is too busy on weekends in October to allow for professional photography sessions. Thank you!

Christmas Tree Season 2019

Friends & Family Photos - Amateur Photographers (non-paid)

You are welcome during this time. Please follow the guidelines listed for the Sunflower Jubilee above.

Professional Photographers

We will have a professional photographer on select dates that you can book a session through. Thank you! We are working on this, please be patient.

Off-Season Photography (any time we are not open at The Big Red Barn)

Off-Season we only accommodate photo sessions for our guests who have booked a wedding or event with Snohomish Red Barn Events and who have an appointment to do so.